## Memorandum

To:

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk

Thru:

Craig Chapman, Finance Director Chap

From:

Janne Rodgers, Delinquent Accounts Specialist

Date:

January 19, 2016

Subject:

2016 Liquor License Continuance

The following business has brought their tax delinquencies in compliance according to borough policies.

Please be advised that the Finance Department wishes to withdraw the objection to the continued operation of the liquor license for Luis M. Elias-Delgado dba La Casa Italiana, License #4840, as stated in the memo of January 7, 2016.

Please forward us a copy of the letter sent to the ABC board for our records. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.